

January Crusader Parent Club Newsletter

Happy New Year! We hope that your holidays were filled with lifetime memories.

In December, CPC was honored to host the annual Christmas staff appreciation breakfast to show our appreciation to staff for their commitment to our students and school. We organized goodies for local first responders which the 3rd-5th grade classes delivered after caroling. Both events were warmly received and appreciated. Thank you to all who donated.

More items provided through donations/fundraising:

- Christian Flag for High School campus
- Right Now Media usage until the end of the school year
- Preschool/Elementary Christmas program refreshments
- Sips Mobile Coffee for staff appreciation at Christmas
- Puppets and stand for Preschool creative play
- 25 new Chromebooks with license fees and Chromebook storage cart

Opportunities for involvement:

- Campus Beautification is in the works! Please stay tuned.
- MC's Got Talent is Saturday, March 21, 2020. We are in the planning stages.
 Any donations are welcomed! Ideas include (but are not limited to) gift cards, use of a vacation timeshare, tickets to events/games ...the possibilities are endless!
 Information for auditions coming soon.
- Sign up to use the Benefit app. "It is a no-cost gift card fundraising app. You can
 easily use the Benefit app while checking out in-store or online. Each purchase
 earns between 2% 20% of the transaction total." Here is a link for more
 information: https://www.benefit-mobile.com/resources
 A link to download the Benefit App: https://www.benefit-mobile.com/
- Our next Dinner Night Out is February 25, 11:30 am 9:00 pm at BJ's. Plan to come out and support MC!

Our **next meeting is Thursday, February 6, 2020 @3:00pm** in EL's library. Please remember that your child may attend EDC free of charge during our meeting.

Blessings to all!